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Shelburne Police launch ?Vulnerable Person Registry?

	The Registry for Vulnerable People is a Shelburne Police Service initiative to identify members of the community who may come

into contact with the Police Service that are vulnerable due to a physical or mental condition they have. The registry promotes

communication and gives police quick access to critical information about a registered vulnerable person. The Registry can provide

police with emergency contact information, detailed physical descriptions, known routines, favourite attractions or special needs of

the vulnerable individual. This information can assist officers in communicating with, attending a residence of or dealing with an

emergency involving a vulnerable individual.

The vulnerable person or their legal guardian can fill out a form, attach a recent photo of the vulnerable person, and submit it at the

police station. Each application will be reviewed and if it meets the proper criteria, the person will be added to the registry.

This form is available online at www.shelburnepolice.com or from the police station.

It is very important to complete each section of this form and attach a latest photo of the individual when submitting the form.
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